
Families,  

You have access to voicemail phone services to communicate with the school in your native 

language. You can use this voicemail line to leave a message asking to the school to contact you 

or to inform the school of your child's absence. 

 

In the message please clearly state:  

 School name  

 The first and last name of your child  

 A phone number to contact you  

 Your message 

 

It takes 24 to 48 hours for schools to be notified of the message. 

 

 

Everett Public Schools  

 

To leave a message, report an absence, or 

contact the school about your child in 

(Spanish, Arabic, Russian, Vietnamese, or 

Korean)  

 

Call 425-385-4011 


